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The Permanent Mission of Norway to the United Nations Office and other International
Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to the Office of the High Commissioner for
Human Rights, the Secretariat of CRC 99'" session, and has the honour to present the following
Norwegian delegation to the public consideration in Geneva on 12 - 13 May 2025, of the Seventh
periodic report submitted in 2024 by Norway under article 44 of the Convention on the Rights of
the Child, which will be held in Geneva from 12 to 30 May 2025

Head of delegation:
Ms. Lene Vagslid, Minister of Children and Families, Ministry of Children and Families

Delegates:

Mr. Tormod C. Endresen, Ambassador, Permanent Representative to the UN and other
International Organizations, Permanent Mission of Norway

Ms. Jannicke Graatrud, Minister, DPR, Permanent Mission of Norway

Ms. Elin Holmedal, Director General, Ministry of Children and Families

Ms. Maria Brit Espinoza, Special Adviser, Ministry of Children and Families

Ms. Hilde Bautz-Holter Geving, Senior Analyst, Ministry of Children and Families

Ms. Hanne Gjerde, Senior Analyst, Ministry of Children and Families

Mr. Sturle Nes, Senior Analyst, Ministry of Children and Families

Ms. Inger Ruden, Senior Adviser, Ministry of Children and Families

Mr. Stian Andre Bjgrshol Smalg, Adviser, Ministry of Children and Families

Ms. Juliet Namuli Birabwa Haveland, Policy Director, Ministry of Culture and Equality
Ms. Anita Groth Rolland, Deputy Director General, Ministry of Education and Research
Ms. Tone Kristin Eng, Senior Adviser, Ministry of Education and Research

Ms. Anne Kari Braathen, Policy Director, Ministry of Justice and Public Security

Ms. Marte Traegde Hauger, Policy Director, Ministry of Justice and Public Security

Ms. Hilde Marit Knotten, Research Coordinator, Ministry of Justice and Public Security
Mr. Martin Torbergsen, Minister Counsellor, Permanent Mission of Norway

Mr. Svenn Wroldsen, First Secretary, Permanent Mission of Norway

Mr. Fredrik B. Laache, First Secretary, Permanent Mission of Norway

Mr. Eirik Rgdseth Bakka, First Secretary, Permanent Mission of Norway

The Permanent Mission of Norway to the United Nations Office and other International
Organizations in Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Office of the High
Commissioner for Human Rights, the Secretariat of the Human Rights Council, the assurances
of its highest consideration. 'M’S
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